

Dear State of Minnesota Members,

We are seeking your valuable input to help assess and enhance our benefits offerings. The SEGIP Steering Committee is conducting two short surveys focused on our vision insurance and short-term and long-term disability insurance.

Your feedback is crucial in helping us understand what is working well and what areas need improvement. By sharing your experiences and suggestions, you will directly contribute to the enhancement of our benefits programs.

Please take a few minutes to complete the following surveys:

- 1. Vision Insurance Survey
- 2. Short-Term and Long-Term Disability Insurance Survey

Your responses will be kept confidential and will be used solely for the purpose of improving our benefits.

Thank you for your time and participation. Together, we can ensure our benefits meet the needs of all our members.

In solidarity,

Joel Hoffman

AFSCME Rep, SEGIP Steering Committee President, State Employee Policy Committee (SEPC) President, AFSCME Local 4001

P.S. The deadline to complete the surveys is Friday, May 31. Your prompt response is greatly appreciated!

Connect with AFSCME Council 5:













